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Decision:  Automated Camera Enforcement for Transit Only Lanes and Vehicles Improperly 
Passing Stopped Streetcars 

At its meeting of December 11, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Direct staff to report back to the Board in Q2 2018 on the progress of the working group. 


